20th February, 1950,

Dear Sirs,
Steam Trawler "SASEBO"

I am in receipt of your letter of the 18th
instant enclosing shell drillings in respect of the
above vessel, and in reply thereto have to inform you
that the thicknesses shown will be approved, provided
the renewals as detalled are effected.

I shall, however, be glad if you will furnish
the thicknesses of 'A' strake forward and aft which were
omitted from your drilling sheet.

Yours faithfully,
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